
 

District GATE Screening 

1st Grade Proctor Orientation 

All 1st grade students in SCUSD will participate in GATE screening 

testing beginning in January using the Naglieri Non-Verbal Abilities 

Test, Version 2 (NNAT2) paper/pencil. This screening will be 

administered by 1st grade classroom teachers in their classrooms. 

This orientation is to support 1st grade teachers and their sties with 

the administration of the GATE screening assessment. You will gain 

experience with: 

 Best practices for administration 

 Returning completed test booklets to GATE Office 

 Solutions for common issues during test administration 

Orientation Dates: 

December 10 

December 15 

January 7 

Serna ² Training Room A ² 3:30-4:30 PM 

Arrive Early ² Session 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CADA72AA1FB6-1stgrade

